
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

Jackson County Department of Transportation 
 
 

Tuesday, May 7, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Contact: Carrie Mohler 
Phone: 517.788.6230 
Email: cmohler@mijackson.org 

 
Phase 1 Road Construction – Blackman Charter Township 

 
Effective today, the Jackson County Department of Transportation is closing Gerry Dr., 
Joseph St., Leonard St., Michael Dr., and Tommy St. (near Lansing Ave. and Parnall 
Rd.) in Blackman Charter Township to begin road construction.  
 
The construction process will be completed in phases and the roads are projected to be 
closed until Thursday, June 27, 2024. Residents will have access to their homes but 
there may be delays during business hours. Detours will not be posted and motorists 
must seek an alternate route. 

 
If you have questions, please contact our office at (517) 788-4230; visit our website (bit.ly/JCDOT); 
or our Facebook page for further information. 

 
 

Attachments: Map 
 
 
 
 

 
 

### 

You are receiving this email because you have been identified as someone who should receive news releases from the 
Jackson County Department of Transportation. 

 
Our mailing address is: 

 

Jackson County Department of Transportation 
2400 N. Elm Road 
Jackson, MI 49201 
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